
 

Strathmore Community Hub 
Trades Lane 

Coupar Angus 
PH13 9DN 

01828 958020 
admin@strathmorehub.org 

www.strathmorehub.org 
 

Charity Registered in Scotland: SCO 42646 

 

Minutes of AGM Meeting 3rd June 2021 

Attendees 

• Susie Black 

• Steve Black 

• Laura Black 

• David Downie (Chair) 

• Sheila Downie 

• Maggie Langelaan (Treasurer) 

• Keith Langelaan  

• Rejane Vannier 

• John Davies 

• Saranne Davies  

• Sheena McNaughton 

• Val Kidd 

• Tracey Taylor 

• Clare Damodaran 

• Fiona Sarwar 

• Stuart Broster 

• Bob Pawson 

• Pauline Cropper 

• Alan Grant 

Events 

1820 – Intro, chat, hellos 

1834 – David talked about the building work and concerns that the price would likely be higher than 

estimated, as the pandemic meant that construction supplies could be difficult to get a hold of and 

thus were more expensive. He also said that they were having foundation issues as the ground was 

too soft; and that they were able to keep a tree which they’d previously expected would need to be 

removed. The deadline for the project is the end of September, for funding reasons.  

1840 - Tracey asked about her office, which seemed to be knocked into another room. David and 

Maggie reassured her that it was a different room that had been knocked through, and her office 

was as it was supposed to be. 

1842 - David said that there had been asbestos in the building, but that it was being removed.  



1849 - Saranne said that she works with an outreach with Blairgowrie High School, and asked if the 

hub would be appropriate for them as a place to meet over the holidays. David explained that the 

Hub, while catering primarily to older generations, is open to all ages and all groups in the 

community in need of a space. 

1851 – David talks about their work with PKAVS, a local dementia service, and their intentions to 

have a day service. 

1853 – Susie talked about how the Hub had mostly been focused on getting the building sorted up 

until recently, and were now keen to find out more about services and needs in the community that 

the Hub could serve. Tracey expressed an interest in working with them to find clients and specific 

services to provide.  

1857 – meeting closed 

 

 


